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PTA
The

Torrance Council Way
Mrs. Ralph Gring

EDISON
A meeting of the Edison 

PTA Ways and Means com 
mittee was held by Ways 
and Means chairman. Mrs 
Shattuc Jones, on June 14, 
at the home of Mrs. Arthur 
Lester. PTA activities for 
the new school year were 
discussed

During the summer Edi 
son PTA will present three 
movies for the entertain 
ment of vacationing stu 
dents. The movies selected 
are: "Hans Christian Andcr- 
son," "Rob Roy," and "Big 
Red." They are all in color 
and will be shown at Edison 
School on three consecutive 
Wednesdays at 1:30 pm., 
beginning on July 18. 

HOWARD WOOD 
"Broadway Comes to 

Wood" is a musical program 
by Howard Wood Elemen 
tary School students to be 
presented to parents on Fri 
day. July 22. at 9:30 a.m. 

With the exception of 
songs from Mery Poppins, 
the singing program will 
consist entirely of selections 
from famous Broadway mu 
sicals.

The primary students will 
present songs from the very 
popular movie Mary Pop- 
pins. Third and fourth grad 
ers will sing selections from 
"The King and I." the emi 
nently successful Rodgers 
and Hammerstein classics. 
"The Sound of Music" and 
"Oklahoma "

The Wood program is un 
der the direction of George 
Pugsley and Miss Harumi 
Inouye.

Parents are invited to at 
tend. Wood school is plan 
ning to encourage student 
participation in an organ 
ized musical program when 
school opens in September. 
Refreshments will be 

served after the program 
by the Howard Wood PTA 
Board members.

MADRONA
Madrona PTA held its pro 

gram planning meeting June 
28 at the home of Mrs. 
Prank Paour, first vice presi 
dent in charge of program 
ming. Members of the com 
mittee included Mmes. 
Frank Paour. program chair 
man; A. Godschalx. second 
vice president in charge of 
education, and Clay Alexan 
der, inspirational chairman. 
Serving as advisors to the 
committee were: Mrs. Dor 
othy Roach, president of 
Madronna PTA; Dr. William 
Forrest, principal Madrona 
and C. W Newberry, vice 
principal.

The coining year's pro 
grams were planned around 
the over-all theme for the 
year which is. "MADRONA. 
Where the Action Is!" The 
first ways and means proj 
ect for the year was held 
July 8. A movie. "Yellow 
Stone Cubs." and "Hawaiian 
Holiday" cartoons were 
shown. The children enjoyed 
a free bag of popcorn while 
viewing the movie.

MEADOW PARK 
Proceeds from the selling 

of snowcones to summer 
school students on Tuesday, 
July 19. at 11:30 am. will 
be used by Meadow Park 
PTA for school parties and 
to provide books for the 
school library

Participating in this 
worthwhile project will be 
the members of the Meadow 
Park PTA board under the 
direction of Mrs Fred Bur- 
dette, president

PERRY
Assisting Mr Joe Bran- 

don, principal of Perry Kle- 
mentary School in the office 
for the month of July will 
be the Perry ITA members. 

Typing, filing, and gen 
eral office assistance will be 
given by the following: 
Mmes. Frank Hadley, Don 
ald Rickaoaugh, William 
Heinlem, and Hal Braham.

NNCOLN
Parents of Lincoln Ele 

mentary students welcomed 
their new principal. Mr. Vic 
tor Kilburn at a "get ac 
quainted toffee" held July 
7 in the i-afetorium

Mr Kilburn was intro 
duced by Mrs Raymond 
Uoyie, president of Lincoln 
Klementaiy ITA Before 
coming to Lincoln. Mr Kil 
burn had been principal of 
Walteria Klementary School 
for seven years.

Mrs AM.IU-W i,.-;, ; , 
pitality chairman, served 
cookies and coffee to sev 
enty five parents, from a 
beautiful floral-decorated ta 
ble, over which hung a 
patchwork designed wel 
come sign to Mr. Kilburn. 
The welcome sign was made 
by Mr. Andrew Foster. As 
sisting Mrs. Foster were the 
following PTA members. 
Mmes. Raymond Doyle, 
president; Yoshio Higashi. 
courtesy; Maurice Mercier, 
room representative: and 
Auburn Atkins, hospitality 
committee.

SEASIDE
From 6 to 9 p.m. on 

Wednesday. July 20. Deputy 
Registrar. A. P. Willlamson 
will be at Seaside Elemen 
tary school office, 4651 
Sharynne Lane, to register 
voters for the Fall election.

As requested by Mrs. 
Perry Baker, president of 
Torrance Council of PTA, 
Seaside PTA is offering this 
community service to all 
parents and neighbors of its 
students to register before 
the Sept. 15 deadline 

FERN GREENWOOD
Fern Greenwood PTA 

Board celebrated a success 
ful year at their luncheon 
held at the Velvet Turtle 
Restaurant. The immediate 
past president, Mrs. E. 0. 
Erickson. presented each 
one present with a cam 
paign ribbon for a success 
ful cruise since the year's 
motto was nautical.

Although several mem 
bers were eligible to receive 
it. due to the fact that so 
many were ill or had surg 
ery during the year. Mrs. 
Erickson presented herself 
the Purple Heart ribbon. 
Each Board member receiv 
ed a beautiful pin cushion 
and a note of thanks from 
the former president. The 
board presented Mrs. Erick 
son with a pair of Butant 
candles In appreciation of a 
job well done during the 
past year, 
ahrdluetaoi

Members attending were: 
Mmes. E. 0. Erickson, L. F. 
Kane. F. E. Smith. W. Wein- 
gartner. J. Arensmeyer, T. 
Striebich, E. Hatter, G. F. 
Tanza, J. Lundblad, H. S. 
Rogers. C. E. Tyler, J. Stone- 
berg. A. Sielaff. J. H. Hull, 
Mr. Donald Credell, princi 
pal, and Mr. Grant Logan. 
vice principal.

TORRANCE HIGH
Mrs. H. S. Rogers, presi 

dent of Torrance High 
School PTA, announces the 
following have been elected 
to serve during the 1986-67 
PTA year for Torrance High 
PTA: President, Mrs. James 
A. Davis; first vice presi- 
Mrs. Harley Gray; recording 
secretary, Mrs. John Tweedy 
and corresponding secre- 
Mrs. Bernard L a 1 s e r e. 
Messrs. Marcus Caldwell, 
2nd vice president; John 
Sala. treasurer; James A. 
Davis. auditor; Orvtlle Hoy. 
historian. Mrs. Hiru Mura- 
naka has been appointed to 
the position of parliamen 
tarian.

The next association meet 
ing will be held on May 18 
at 3:30 p.m. in the main 
cafeteria where the stu 
dents of the sewing class 
will present their annual 
fashion show with refresh 
ments served and prepared 
by the home economics 
class.

Elk Ladies 
Will Serve 
Salad Lunch

Torrance Indies of the 
Elks will serve a salad 
luncheon on Tuesday, 
July 19, from 11 a.m. to 
1:30 p.m. at the Elks 
Lodge on Abalone.

The price of admission 
includes all kinds of salad 
plus coffee and desstrt

The public is invited to 
attend.

Oklahoma Guests
Dinner guests at the home 

of Mr and Mrs Kllis Myvr 
on Kid gel and Kd last 
Wednesday evening were 
Mr Myer'K uncle and aunt. 
Mr and Mrs Frank Myer of 
Mounds, Okla. who are va 
cationing in California.

BY SEPTEMBER \S 

BECAUSE

Daughters of America

YOU CANT VOTE UNLESS YOU REGISTER
The Voter Registration message is b.ing carried to all residents by the Tor- 
ranoe Council PTA and all PTA units in their drive now under way. The drive. 
a part of the PTA's citizenship program, will continue until the registration 
deadline Sept. 15. Getting the campaign to register all eligible voters off to a 
hangup start are. from left, standing Mmes. Perry Baker, council president; Ken 
Holmes, council citizenship chairman. Seated are Mmes. Robert Gee, Crenshaw 
PTA president; and Don Untereiner, president of the Arnold PTA.

(Press-Herald Photo)

MRS. JOHN RONNOW
iSccman Portrait >

BAKER - RONNOW
Wayfarers Chapel was the 

setting for the mar-iage rites 
in which Miss Unda Darlene 
Baker, daughter of Mr. and 
Mrs. E. R. Treloar. 1208 
Maple Ave., became t h e 
bride of John Chancs Ron- 
now of Newport Beach, son 
of Mr. and Mrs. J L. Ron- 
now of Pasadena.

The Cahill original wed 
ding gown was of white cot 
ton lace detailed with a 
satin cummerbund and a 
two panel train ornamented 
with three large satin bows. 
A headpiece of ch'ffon flow 
ers and pearls held her fin 
gertip veil and she carried 
a white Bible topped by a 
bouquet of orchid* and 
stephanotis.

Mrs. Betty Limbeck was 
her sister's matron of honor. 
Other attendants were Miss 
Ginny Krauszer. Mmrg. Rita 
Stephens and Virginia Mc 
Carthy, all wearing poudre 
blue gowns. Lori Fo iler was 
flower girl and Kevin Lim 
beck carried the r'n^s

Rest man duties were per 
formed by Tom Harvey and 
ushers were Jim Honnow, 
Gary I/ewls, Roger uvcrack- 
er and Tom Pryor

Rev. Robert Young con 
ducted the double ni.g vow 
exchange.

The Devonshire mom at 
the Plush Horse was the 
scene of the buffet reception 
attended by the 170 guests.

After a three week.< honey 
moon in British Columbia, 
the couple will be at home 
at 6402 Seashore Di., New 
port Beach.

TTie bride is a graduate of 
Torrance High School and 
the Flavio Beauty ''ollege

Her husband received his 
business administra-ion de 
gree at Pasadena City Col- 
lege and is now employed 
by Harvey Alumim-m here.

MRS LESTER B. BOAL 
(Set-man Portrait)

FALK - BOAL
Miss Rence Jo Anne Falk 

became the bride of Lester 
Bryant Boal in a one o'clock 
ceremony on June 11 at the 
St. Anthony of Padua Cath 
olic Church. The bride, 
daughter of Mr. and Mrs. 
Raymond Falk, 17026 Daph 
ne Ave., was escorted to the 
altar by her father. Parents 
of the bridegroom are Mr. 
and Mrs. Harold D. Boal, 
Hawthorne.

The wedding gown was of 
Chantilly lace over peau de 
soie, sprinkled with pearls, 
and fashioned on empire 
lines with a chapei train. 
Her silk illusion veil fell 
from an organza rose and 
she carried orchids, stephan 
otis and baby bread fern

Bridal attendants, all 
wearing long aqua chiffon 
gowns, were Misses Nancy 
Fa*lk, her sister's maid of 
honor: Barbara Brady. 
Rcnee Harrlngton. Connie 
Kroger, and Verna Dillard, 
bridesmaids I -one Linville 
was flower girl.

Robert Forsythe «tood as 
best man and usher? were 
Gary Boal. Ronald Green, 
Roger Redhead and James 
Limoges.

Rev. Paschal Hardy offi 
ciated at the double ring 
ceremony. Mrs. Dorothy 
Jean, organist, played the 
nuptial music.

The 200 guests were en 
tertained at a reception at 
the Knights of Columbus 
Hall in Gardena with Bruce 
Hall and his band furnishing 
dance music.

The newlyweds are at 
home in Ingle wood follow 
ing a honeymoon.

The bride is a graduate of 
Bishop Montgomery H i t; h 
School and received I.er AA 
decree at El Camiiu>

Her husband is a Lcusm 
ger High graduate.

MRS. STEVEN MOORE 
(Seeman Studio)

COLBY-MOORE

Among the newlyweds 
making their home in Tor 
rance are Mr. and Mrs. 
Steven Moore, who were 
married in June at a 7 
o'clock ceremony at the 
First Baptist Church. The 
former Karen Colby and her 
husband are at home at 
2014 '-i Arlington Ave.

The bride is the daughter 
of Mr. and Mrs. William 0. 
Colby, 22710 Cerise Ave. and 
her bridegroom is the son of 
Mr and Mrs Hyatt Moore, 
3301 Via La Selva. Palos 
Verdes.

The bridal gown was of 
white French taffeta with 
seed pearl roses ornament 
ing the full skirt. A water-

National Convention Set ,
Roosevelt Hotel in Holly 

wood will be the scene for 
the State Convention of the 
Daughters of America on 
.Inly 21 through July 23.

Mrs. Lorraine Duke of 
South Gate, state councilor, 
will conduct the business 
session Friday and Saturday 
assisted by Mrs Doris Lewis 
of Richmond, associate state 
councilor.

* * *
Mrs. Ethel Hornbeck of 

New York, national council 
or, and Mrs. Charles Horn- 
beck will attend the session. 
An invitation is extended 
to all state, national offi 
cers, members and out-of- 
state Daughters of America 
to attend the national con 
clave.

Registration will be held 
Thursday from 4 to 7 p.m. 
and Friday from 8 to 8:30 
am.

    A ft

A reception for national 
and state officers, to be held 
Thursday evening at 8 p.m. 
is open to the public. Enter 
tainment will be provided 
by Mrs. Louise Burkhardt of 
Huntington Park, convention 
chairman, assisted by Doris 
Beaty, co-chairman

Polynesian 
Class for 
Sirls at Y

A Polynesian summer for 
girls 6 to 10 years is being 
offered by the Torrance 
YWCA every Saturday 
morning from 10 a.m to 
2:30 p.m.

Activities include lessons 
In Polynesian dance by Pris- 
cilani, well known profes 
sional Instructor in all 
South Sea dances.

The agenda also includes 
one hour of art each dav, 
emphasizing the art of the 
islands, one hour of music, 
singing the traditional songs, 
craft classes in which stu 
dents make leis and other 
Polynesian items.

The girls will bring a sack 
lunch and will wear play 
clothes.

This activity will continue 
each Saturday during the 
summer months and will 
end with a luau and pro 
gram for the families.

Anyone Interested in more 
information may visit or call 
the Torrance YWCA, 2320 
W. Carson St.

Entertains 
CDA Court

Court Our Lady of Vic 
tory Catholic Daughters of 
America members were the 
suprised guests of an un 
expected "Come As You 
Are" breakfast staged by 
the Court's recently instal 
led Grand Regent, Mrs 
Frank Ives. Members ar 
rived in various stages of 
disarray to enjoy the early 
morning social.

The board members were 
recently treated to a pre- 
meeting cocktail party host 
ed by Mrs. Ives. A full 
schedule of activities for the 
coming year was outlined by 
the Ways and Means chair 
man. Mrs. Basil Shannon, 
to be voted on at the Court's 
next meeting.

The State C ou n ell or', 
luncheon will be held in the 
Aviation room at 12 noon on 
Friday and the Goodfellow- 
ship banquet is set at 6:30 
p.m. and will be followed by 
entertainment.

The Past C o u n c i 1 o r's 
luncheon on Saturday at 
noon will be followed by a 
Memorial Service at 1:30 
p m. This service is also 
open to the public.

 ft  > i!

Installation of state offi 
cers and representatives to 
the National Convention to 
be held in New York City. 
Oct. 2 through 6, will take 
place Saturday evening at 8 
p m. Mrs Evelyn Wakefield,

Announce 

New CDA 

Chairmen
New chairmen to serve 

during 1966-67 w e   e an 
nounced by Mrs. Norean 
Derouin, grand regent, at a 
recent business mpefing of 
Court St. Catherine. Catho 
lic Daughters of America.

They are Laura Kuhn, 
program; Betty Crain, ways 
and means; Helen Hiszem. 
social welfare: Ann Neary, 
share -the-faith: Ethel Mc 
Donald, education; Judy 
Hicks, legislation, safety and 
civil defense; Mary DeWan, 
poetry; Anna Jane Lescoe. 
Women-for-Decency; Angtla 
Aguila, extension; Helen 
Rick, telephone; Helen 
Rausch, bulletin; Mtry But- 
terfield. public relations; 
Kathryn and Felice Shaugh- 
nessy. Betty Crain, world 
missions; Rosemary Alien, 
secret pal; Shirley K'aesges, 
hospitality; Barbara Crew, 
50-50; Marguerite Pope, sun 
shine; Frances Bar, CDA 
Home; Mary Buttcrfield, 
Juniors; Shirley Klaesges, 
Juniorettes; Kay McGovern, 
"Tour of the Month;" Mary 
Butterfield, parliamen 
tarian; and Arden '.ander- 
ville, scrapbook.

The standing ru'es were 
reviewed and plans were 
made for the coming year. 
These include an old fash 
ioned ice cream social, card 
party, luau. HaMoween, 
Christmas, and Valentine 
parties, and a reception for 
new members. The court 
also joined other courts in 
the Los Angeles area for the 
patriotic July 4 Mass at St. 
Vibiana's Cathedral which 
is an annual event spon 
sored by the Past brand 
Regents Club.

The new Chaplain, Father 
De Ixi Cerna spoke to the 
members on Unity and 
Charity.

Rebekahs toIMJJ mt iuii sum. n waier- _ .   
fall train fell from the neck- Serve Lunch

To Public
line A pearl tiara held the 
illusion veil and she carried 
white roses encircling white 
orchids

Bridal attendants were 
Misses Dotty Munroe. Lyn- 
nel Moore and Mrs Carolc 
Colby. Miss Munroo wore 
baby blue and the others 
were in pale green.

Candlclightcrs were Miss 
I/>ri Moore and Mr Jeffery 
Schulz.

Ken Royer was best man 
and the 300 guests were 
seated by William Colby 
and Bill Brown.

Dr. J. C. Brumfield offi- 
ciated at the vow exchange. 
Mrs. Garnette Black, organ 
ist, accompanied Bill Dick- 
enson and Edward Snyder.

A reception was held in 
Fellowship Hall and the 
honeymoon was spent on a 
northern coastal trip.

The bride, a 1963 South 
High graduate, is employed!| 
by a local physician

Her husband, a graduate 
of Palos Verdes High and 
Biola College, is employed 
by the Torrance School dis 
trict.

national deputy, will be the 
installing officer.

Officers and members of 
the South Bay Daughters of 
America Councils are plan 
ning to attend the conven 
tion.

Farewell for 
Mrs. Marshall

Mr. and Mrs. J. A. Mar 
shall, who have made Tor 
rance their home for the 
past six years, moved last 
week to Murphy, Calif., 
where they are building a 
new home.

Mr. Marshall retired from 
Standard Oil Co. last year. 
The Marshalls' two sons, Jim 
and Bob, are students at
use.

As a farewell compliment 
to Mrs. Marshall. Mrs. Ellis 
Myers entertained her 
bridge club last Wednesday 
evening at her Rldgeland 
Rd. home. The honor guest 
was presented with a gift 
from the club members.

At the conclusion of the 
bridge games, high score 
prize was won by Mrs. Char 
les Fowler.

A punch bowl was enjoyed 
followed by dessert and cof 
fee

Attending with the host 
ess and Mrs. Marshall were 
Mmes. Bert Mennes. Charles 
Fowler, Eric Borner, C. F. 
McLaughlin, Ellen Buch and 
Robert Powers.

Torrance Itchckah Lodge 
347 will sponsor a Business 
man's Luncheon on Wednes 
day, July 20, between U 
and 2 p.m. in the Torrance 
Masonic Temple, 2326 ('a- 
brillo Ave. Mrs Mildred 
Mangan is the Noble Grand 
of the Ix>dge and Mrs. Mar 
tha Oden is the Vice Grand.

The public is invited to 
attend this luncheon.

Folk Song 
Class Opens 
At Local Y

A class In basic theory 
and background in folk sing 
ing has begun at the Tor 
rance YWCA and will meet 
every Thursday evening 
from 7 to 9 p.m.

The class is open to teen 
agers and adults with gui 
tar, banjo or mandolin ex 
perience Printed music and 
recordings supplied by an 
instructor, supplement the 
lessons. A guitar is all that 
is necessary for this class

A class in advanced gui 
tar for teenagers and adults 
is also slated to begin soon 
Persons taking this class 
must have had previous les 
sons or the approval of the 
instructor.

For information regarding 
either class, the Torrance 
YWCA, 2360 Carson St.. 
may be called

Auxiliary to 
Close Season

West Torrance Pony 
League Women's Auxiliary 
will hold its closing meeting 
of the 1966 season on Tues 
day. July 19, at 8 p.m. at 
the home of Auxiliary pres 
ident, Mrs. Jeanne Werllck, 
32170 Doris Way. Torrance.

A financial report of the 
recent Firework Stand Sales 
will be made. Initial plans 
for the Awards Banquet to 
be held early this Fall will 
be made.

The All-Star Tournament 
schedule will be announced, 
a door prize will be given, 
ajid refreshments will be 
served.

Visit Son in 
Mexico City

Mr. and Mrs. Samuel 
Whiteman, 3942 West 176th 
St., Torrance. and daughter, 
Lydia, have returned from 
a trip to Mexico City to visit 
their son. Martin, his wife 
and three sons.

The younger Whiteman is 
an instructor at a private 
school in the Mexican capi 
tal He attended Gardena 
High School, El Camino Col 
lege and Mexico City Col 
lege.

Los Vcgos Trip
Mr. and Mrs. Pat lluffine 

have returned from a five- 
day vacation spent in Las 
Vegas.

know
J^uwtruth*

FREE 
TUITION

FREE
STATE ACCREDITED

Critical Shortage of Licvnud Vocational NurMllll

Free Training If Student Completes
BALDWIN HILLS HOSPITAL

STARTS AUG. 22. 1964 
AGIS 17-55 PHONE IMMEDIATELY DU 14101

Vocational Nursing School of California
2503 WEST 7th STREET. LOS ANGELES

Whit does ft mean to "know rot 
truth?" J«jus said It would m»k« 
us Irw. Our hearts intuitively 
reach out for this spiritual under* 
standing - the light of Christ 
Near a public lecture called 
"Christian Science: Whit It 

^Teaches ind Whit It Does" by 
JAMES WATT, C.S., member of 
the Board of Lectureship ol Tha 
First Church ot Christ, Scientist, 
in Boston, Massachusetts.
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